North Side Alumni Association

475 East State Boulevard

Fort Wayne, IN  46805

260-471-4499

email: nshsaa@gmail.com
website:  www.nsalumni.org
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Dear North Side High School Graduate, 
Your alumni association is proud to be of service to you and your classmates in helping you organize a successful reunion.  Much time and effort goes into the planning and execution of having class reunions and we want to offer our services and suggestions.  A main service of the alumni association to reunion coordinators is providing names and addresses.  However, maintaining an accurate data base is difficult without collaboration between reunion coordinators and our ongoing efforts in our office keeping data up-to-date.  Please consider the following items that we believe will help you have a most successful reunion and help our organization continue to be one of the most successful alumni associations around.  
1. Form Committees
2. Set date and location 10-12 months prior to event.

3. Provide Alumni Office of Reunion coordinator(s) names and contact information (PH# & emails)

4. Notify Alumni Office of plans accordingly with updates, so we can post information on website and publish in Totem Tales (normal planned publication dates are February, May, August, and December).
5. Consider sending a postcard with ‘Save the Date’ information with as much info as can be shared at the time.  This mailing will initially provide any address updates from returned mail in time to get updates before main invitation mailing.
6. Publicize in Neighborhood notes in the FW Newspaper 1-3 months prior to event. (free service for most newspapers)
7. If you intend to utilize our bulk mailing service and printing services.  (Avg postal cost is .13 -.19 cents/mailing piece for minimum of 200 pieces).  A significant savings from First Class rate.  If you intend to send by bulk mail, please request for the bulk mailing guidelines.
8. It is necessary to use on your reunion mailings the address of the alumni association as the RETURN ADDRESS on the envelope/card.  (not the address to return RSVPs to)
North Side High School Alumni Association
475 E. State Blvd.
Fort Wayne, IN  46805  

9. We can offer the services of the Fort Wayne Community Schools Printing Department for your print needs.  They provide us with prompt service and the best pricing when having your reunion print projects done.  We will work with your committee in attaining print quotes and arranging to have the printing done. 
10. If you plan to utilize our bulk mailing service opportunity, please request the bulk mailing guidelines that are required to be followed by USPS.  Special printing is needed on envelopes and postcards when mailing in bulk.
11. As addresses and any contact information are attained by reunion coordinators, we request that on a regular basis the office be provided these updates to keep the data base as accurate as possible for future mailing reports to be as up to date as possible.


12. Please inquire with classmates for the following details that we like to have in classmate records:

a)  Confirm full name (Pref, FN, MN, Maiden, LN, Suffix)

b)  Permanent Address

c)  Home Phone #

d)  Work and/or Cell Phone #s

e)  Email address(es)

f)  Date of Birth

g) Spouse name


and if went to NS also, what year graduated


if deceased please indicate date if known

f)  Seasonal Address


Street, City, State, Zip, Phone Number and start and end months at address

13. If considering providing school tour, please schedule a minimum of 3 months prior with our alumni office so date can be confirmed to be available and appropriate planning can be arranged by school personnel and alumni volunteers to be scheduled.   Certain dates are blacked out for tour availability due to regular scheduled SAT testing dates.  
14. The alumni association would very much like to attend your reunion with a representative from the board present at the beginning of your reunion banquet/event during registration to help promote the association and its success.  We will set up a table providing copies of Totem Tale publications, membership information, and general information about the alumni association.
15. Alumni Wear (Sweatshirts/T-shirts) are now available to purchase.  Special Reunion Wear (which has your class year printed on shirt) is also an option for you to offer to your classmates in your reunion correspondence.  Special printing arrangements are required so planning is necessary.  Consider including an order form with your reunion mailings.
16. We especially request and need your assistance in encouraging all your classmates to join the North Side High School Alumni Association with a minimum $15 paid annual membership so that our ongoing efforts can be met including supporting the scholarship/grant programs which benefits so many wonderful students of North Side.
17. We would love to have pictures from your reunion.  If someone is a designated photographer, let them know we would like prints or digital pictures files copied for us to put in your files as well as possibly proudly display on our website and/or use in our Totem Tales publication.

18. Follow up with us AFTER your reunion/gathering event to provide us with names of those that came, as well as copies of things you printed or used at your reunion that we can archive in your class file for you.  (directory, pictures, programs, etc.)

We look forward to working with you over the next several months.

Michael Morris
Alumni Director

North Side Alumni Association

260-471-4499

email: nshsaa@gmail.com
website:  www.nsalumni.org
Facebook: North Side High School Alumni Association

